Appendix B

Stone, Derek

From: Robson, Debra

Sent: 08 November 2019 12:52

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: FW: Asda Fratton extended opening hours
Importance: High

From: sharon miller

Sent: 06 November 2019 09:03

To: Licensing Shared Email

Subject: Asda Fratton extended opening hours

Good morning,
As a Garnier street resident of over 30 years .

| am contacting you to express my extreme concern at the re submission of the planning application by Asda in
Fratton road to grant them 24 hour opening .

This is a RESIDENTIAL area and my concern is that after many many months of our campaigning to get the one stop
shop alcohol license restricted , and having the public telephone box finally removed which was being used as a drug
dealers phone box AND then finally getting a gate in situ from Garnier street to Asda car park . All of that work to
finally get some peace at night will be undone if this license is granted .

There is absolutely no requirement for a 24 hour supermarket in what is largely an area rife with anti social
behaviour , this will just go to create more unlawful activity .

It will become a meeting place for drug dealers at night , Garnier street will once again become a rat run ( a regular
occurrence was having the wing mirrors kicked off of our cars ), it will be used as a parking area for shoppers who
cannot be bothered to use the car park ( believe me it happens all the time ) thus keeping residents awake , and,
sorely testing the patience of Garnier street residents who are charged £30.00 per year for the privilege of not being
able to park in our own street !

We do not need this !

Please forward this email as an objection to this license .
Yours faithfully

Mrs Sharon Miller

3 Garnier St

Pol 1pd

Sent from my iPad





